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Monday Regular July 7, 2014

The Coshocton County Commissioners met in Regular session on Monday, July 7, 2014 with Mr.
Gary Fischer, Mr. Dane Shryock and Mr. D. Curtis Lee. Also in attendance was Mr. Ken Smailes,
WTNS and Mrs. Mary Beck, Administrator/Clerk.

Approve Minutes

Mr. Shryock made a motion, second by Mr. Lee to approve the minutes for the Wednesday, July 2,
2014 meeting as presented.

Vote: Fischer yea
Shryock yea
Lee yea

Resolution 2014-43

M. Lee made a motion, seconded by Mr. Shryock to sign Resolution 2014-43 declaring it
necessary to levy a tax in excess of the ten mill limitation for the support of Children Services and
the care, protection and placement of abused, neglected and dependent children, ORC. 5705.24 at a
rate of 1.0 mills for a 5 year period beginning tax year 2015.

Vote: Fischer yea
Shryock yea
Lee yea

Transfers/Additionals/Reductions

Mr. Shryock made a motion, seconded by Mr. Lee to approve the following
Transfers/Additionals/Reductions which have been certified by the County Auditor.

Additional — Commissioners

FROM TO AMOUNT
Unappropriated Fund Balance 100-0100-5400.00 911 Other $14,568.00
Unanticipated revenue 100-0100-5400.00 911 other $ 3,353.60

Additional-Litter

Unanticipated revenue 200-0100-5400.00 oth Exp $ 1,087.50
Vote: Fischer yea
Shryock yea
Lee yea
Transport Expense Report

Received the Monthly Transport Expense Report for the month of June 2014 from Timothy Rogers,
Coshocton County Sheriff.

Monthly Pay-In Report

Received Monthly Pay In Report for the month of June from Janet Mosier, Clerk of Courts.
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Resolution 2014-44
Mr. Lee made a motion, seconded by Mr. Shryock to sign Resolution 2014-44 requesting the

County Auditor certification for a .4 (4/10) mill renewal levy for the Ohio Cooperative Extension

Service to OSU Extension. The levy type is renewal and for a 5 year period beginning with tax year
2015.

Vote: Fischer yea
Shryock yea
Lee yea

America In Bloom

Judge Timothy France, Mrs. Debbie Wallace, Mrs. Cindy Davitt, Mr. Steve Fox, Ms. Evelynn
Alemanni, and Mr. Bruce Riggs attended the meeting to discuss America In Bloom and the
Commissioners efforts for the restoration and beautification of the Court Square. Mr. Shryock
stated that we have attended a symposium on the importance of our historic government offices and
we have not had the funding in the past to keep up with the needed repairs and maintenance to the
building and with the lease of our property at the hydrologic station we were able to make some
very needed repairs and updates. We have donated $15,000 for plantings and containers on the
court square and around county offices. They then discussed some of the energy savings we
received from a grant that was awarded to the County in the last couple years. Mr. Riggs asked if
the Commissioners have had the work they have done put in the paper or on the radio. Mr. Fischer
stated that we have had good coverage from the press on all our projects. The Commissioners
thanked them for attending.

Discussion — Dog and Kennel

Mr. Rusty Dreher attended the meeting to discuss the Dog and Kennel Fund. General discussion
then followed. The Commissioners thanked Mr. Dreher for attending.

Adjourn
At 12:00 p.m. Mr. Fischer adjourned the meeting.
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